
 

  

 
NOTICE NO. 1 

 
C19123 - Cerone Division Boiler & Propane Tank Replacement 

 
SITE TOUR:  DECEMBER 2, 2020 AT 10 AM 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that another Site Tour has been scheduled on December 2, 2020 at 10 AM 
for contractors who did not make the last one. Please sign in at the gate at the address below 
and wait for the project manager, Marc Delong. 
 
VTA Cerone Division 
3990 Zanker Road 
San Jose, California 95134 
 
Regards. 
 
 
 


